
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our PTA will be attending the Beeston 

Festival on Saturday 28th June 2025 

 

We require donations of tombola items 

and soft toys for the stall. 
(New and good quality used items can be accepted.) 

(No food donations please!) 

 

Please bring any donations to the school 

office by Monday 16th June 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support 

BEESTON FESTIVAL 


